
 

 

10 October 2024 
 
 Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Welcome Back to Term 4 
 
We hope you are enjoying a restful break and feeling refreshed as we begin Term 4. This time of year, brings great 
anticipation and achievement, with many exciting events on the horizon. Whether your child is preparing for 
exams, finishing their final year, or continuing their educational journey, we are dedicated to supporting their 
growth and success. 
 
We truly value your ongoing involvement and partnership with the College. Together, we look forward to a 
productive and fulfilling Term 4. Below is a summary of what’s occurring this term or click here to view the Term 4 
College Term Card 
 
Summer uniform   
A reminder that all students will be in full summer uniform from Monday 14 October.  For further information 
regarding our school uniform please click here 
 
Leaver’s week activities and expectations  
Week 2 of Term 4 marks the final week for our senior students, particularly our Year 13 cohort. During this week, 
we will bid them farewell through a special program of events designed for them to participate in outside of their 
regular classes. We expect all students to finish well, living out the values of the College until the very end. While 
participating in these events, students are still required to attend classes to continue their study programs in 
preparation for their exams.  
 
On Friday, 25 October, there will be a formal event for Year 13 students only. They are expected to arrive at Gym 
1 at 10:50 am in formal uniform for their final leavers' celebration. IB students are also welcome to join these 
activities if their exam schedules permit.  
 
Save the dates:  

❖ Thursday 17 October – Celebrating the Arts @ 7pm 
❖ Friday 18 October – An Exhibition and Sale of Contemporary NZ Art @ 6.30pm 
❖ Sunday 20 October Stark (6pm) and Wishart (7:30pm).  
❖ Thursday 31 October – Annual Sports Awards @ 6pm 
❖ Sunday 3 November Chalmers (6pm) and Hamilton (7:30pm)  
❖ Sunday 10 November Cargill (6pm) and Wilson (7:30pm)  
❖ Sunday 8 December – Year 13 Ceremony & Graduation Dinner 
❖ Tuesday 10 December - Full College Prizegiving 2024  

  
We look forward to welcoming our students back on campus and a successful end to the 2024 Academic Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Damon Emtage      Eric Wall 
COLLEGE PRINCIPAL     DEPUTY PRINCIPAL PASTORAL CARE - SENIOR 

https://pub.saintkentigern.com/files/College/20241002_Term_4_CollegeCalendar_2024.pdf
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